BADGER BOYS STATE
Checklist

What to Bring:

Registration card — completed on both sides (This is the card that your parent/guardian must sign to allow
you to attend Badger Boys State. If you do not have a card or need a replacement card please contact
Sheri Hicks at (608) 745-1090 or at sheri@wilegion.org)

Transportation policy — if driving yourself

Pens/Pencils and a notebook

Alarm clock or something with an alarm function

Poncho/rain coat/umbrella

One pair of long pants/casual clothes (shorts, t-shirts, jeans)/active footwear/swimsuit

Layers such as a sweatshirt or light coat in case of cooler weather

Cell phone & charger (not required, but encouraged)

Bedding: blanket, pillow, pillow case, and towel (UW-Eau Claire does provide bedding, although,
historically, students have been more satisfied with bringing their own)

Toiletries: toothbrush, toothpaste, shampoo, soap, razor, shaving cream, deodorant, contact lens supplies,
suns block, medications, insect repellent.

Sports equipment — if you plan to participate in sports (softball glove, tennis racket, etc.)

Musical instrument/music stand — if you plan to play in the band

Cash or debit card to purchase souvenirs, book store items, snacks (approx. $50). Additionally, there is a
convenience store on the ground floor of the dormitory towers

Water bottle

What Not To Bring:

Prepared campaign materials

TVs or video games

Athletic cleats

Illegal drugs, tobacco products, alcohol, firearms, fireworks, knives or weapons of any kind
Valuables or excessive amounts of money

Phone Numbers and Addresses:

Prior to June 9, 2024 Between June 9-15, 2024

Phone (8 a.m. —4:30 p.m.): (608) 745-1090 Phone (8 a.m. -5 p.m.): (920) 876-6000
Badger Boys State Badger Boys State c/o Bill Cosh

PO Box 388 Attn: (name of student or staff member)
Portage, W1 53901 642 University Dr.

Eau Claire, WI 54701

Drop-off/Pick-up: UW — Eau Claire, Karlgaard Towers 642 University Dr., Eau Claire, W1 54701

Please arrive on-campus to register on Sunday, June 9 between 10:30am — 1:30pm
Expect to depart campus after the last assembly on Saturday, June 15 after approx. 11:45am


mailto:sheri@wilegion.org

